
 

 

 

 

 

Shepparton Access Information Night 
If you are finishing school this year and wondering what’s next for you,  

Shepparton Access will be happy to provide information and answer questions on 
a variety of opportunities available to you. 

Representatives from Shepparton Access and Personnel Group will be available to 
answer any questions around day programs, further education and employment. 

 When:  Wednesday 12th September 2018 at 6pm 

Where:  Shepparton Access 
    227 Wyndham Street, 
    Shepparton  
 

  A light supper will be provided during the evening. 


